
 

From: Chris Stanworth Sent: 29 July 2015 17:19 To: DC Consultation 
Subject: FW: Westnewton Bridge Scour Protection Scheme - meeting  

Confirmation of amendment to applicant details to be read in conjunction with the application form.  

From: Birch, Andrew 
29 July 2015 15:04 To: Chris Stanworth Cc: Brewis, Peter Subject: RE: 
Westnewton Bridge Scour Protection Scheme - meeting  

Chris,  

I’ve had a chat with Peter regarding your last paragraph (concerning the named contact on the 
application form). Can we formally change the named contact from Peter Brewis to myself (Andrew 
Birch).  

Let me know if you require anything else from me regarding the change in named contact?  

Regards,  

Andy.  

Chris Stanworth, Planning Officer Tel: 
01434 611508 (x210)  

IMPORTANT NOTICE - Disclaimer - Officers are expressly required not to make defamatory statements and 
not to infringe or authorize any infringement of copyright or any other legal right by email communications. 
Any such communication is contrary to ICT policies and outside the scope of the employment of the 
individual concerned. Northumberland National Park Authority will not accept any liability in respect of such 
communication, and the employee responsible will be personally liable for any damages or other liability 
arising.  

From:  DC Consultation  
To:  Laura Garth  
Subject:  FW: Westnewton Bridge Scour Protection Scheme -meeting  
Date:  30 July 2015 11:13:23  

mailto:/O=NNPA/OU=FIRST%20ADMINISTRATIVE%20GROUP/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=DCCONSULTATION�
mailto:Laura.Garth@nnpa.org.uk�



